
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING AND COMMENT PERIOD 
 

Akron Metropolitan Housing Authority  
2022-2026 Capital Fund Five Year Action Plan 

 
The Akron Metropolitan Housing Authority (AMHA) has prepared its Capital Fund Five Year Action Plan 
(Action Plan) to include the years 2022-2026 in accordance with all applicable Department of Housing 
and Urban Development (HUD) rules and regulations. 
 
The Action Plan is available for review at all Public Housing Property Management Offices and at the 
AMHA’s Central Administrative Office Building located at 100 W. Cedar Street, Akron, Ohio 44307.  The 
hours of operation are 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. Monday – Friday excluding published holidays.  The Action 
Plan is also available for review at www.akronhousing.org.  The AMHA invites written comments on the 
Action Plan.  Please address your comments to the Office of the Executive Director, CFP Five Year Action 
Plan Comments, ATTN: Robin McNichol at the location noted above.  Deadline for comments is 4:00 
p.m.  November 3, 2021.  A public hearing will be held on November 3, 2021 at 4:00 p.m. at the AMHA 
Central Administrative Office.  Everyone is welcome to attend. 
 

Akron Metropolitan Housing Authority 
Debbie Barry 

Interim Executive Director 
September 20, 2021 

http://www.akronhousing.org/

